
From: Betsy Ford <betsyford@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 12:20 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Comment on transfer of transient license- 536 Fleming Street 
 
Please add this comment to Thursday's planning board meeting: 

 

My name is Elizabeth Ford, and I live at 617 Fleming Street. I am opposed to this transfer of a transient 
rental 

license because it would reduce once more the number of housing units available to long term residents 
of the 

community. Key Cove is a condominium complex. Those are small units. How is that equivalent to the 
structure at 

536 Fleming Street? It's not. Opening that structure to transient rental is moving the party atmosphere 
further 

down Fleming Street. We live on the 600 block. We work in town. Our child goes to school here. Please 
protect 

our neighborhoods 

 

Thank you, 

Elizabeth Ford 305 731 6510 

617 Fleming Street 

Key West, FL 

 


